
College of Arts and Sciences Committee on Academic Programs 
(ASCAP)  

Minutes for Meeting of March 10, 2008 
 

A scheduled meeting of ASCAP was held on Monday, March 10 at 3:00 p.m. in Holden Hall 129.  
Committee members present were:  Ken Baake, Jim Clopton, Greg Gellene, Ram Iyer, Anthony Qualin, 
Mark Stoll, and David Roach. 
 

 
1.  Committee voted to recommend to the next level of consideration the following course proposal from 

the Department of History and the Institute for Modern Conflict, Diplomacy, and Reconciliation: 
• HIST 5332 Studies Abroad in Southeast Asia (cross listed with MCDR 5308)  

 
 

2.  Committee voted “to recommend approval of the development of an accredited Doctor of Medical 
Physics program to be housed in the College of Arts and Sciences.”  The committee felt that certain 
elements and issues still need to be addressed in the proposal as it is developed.  The proposal is now 
submitted to the Dean for review and decision. 

 
 

____________________ 
 
 
*  Subsequent to the February 11th ASCAP meeting and before the March 10 meeting, the committee 

voted to recommend approval for the following proposal from the Institute for Modern Conflict, 
Diplomacy, and Reconciliation.  The Dean approved this proposal and it has been sent to the next 
level of consideration. 
• Add Graduate Certification Program in Strategic Studies 

 
    

 
The next regularly scheduled meeting of ASCAP is set for Monday, April 14, for proposals that reach the 
committee and the Dean’s office by Monday, April 7. 
 


